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Stephen L. Kass, Esquire
Butzel & Kass
45 Rockfeller Plaza IN RESPONSE REFER
New York, NY 10020 TO F01A-79-216

Dear Mr. Kass:

This is in response to your letter dated June 5,1979 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, copies of the
operating license and indemnification agreements relating to the Three
Mile Island Nuclear Generating Station.

Copies of the requested records are enclosed. In your letter, you
agreed to bear the costs of reproducing these records. The charge for
reproduction is $0.10 per page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(b). Accordingly,
the cost of reproducing the enclosed 459 pages is $45.90.

Please send a check in the amount of $45.90 along witn a copy of this
letter, to the Director, Division of Rules and Records, Room MNBB-4210,
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Washington, DC 20555.

Sincerely,
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J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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